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January 12, 2021 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
RE: Enbridge Gas Inc. (EGI) Low Carbon Energy Project – Application for leave to 

construct and related approvals 
 Board File No.: EB-2019-0294 
 
We are counsel to H2GO Canada in the above-noted proceeding. Please be advised that, 
effective January 1, 2021, DeMarco Allan LLP is now named Resilient LLP. We request that 
the Board and all parties update their records accordingly. We also request that the Board and 
all parties update their distribution lists for this proceeding with the following new email 
addresses:  
 

• Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco: lisa@resilientllp.com 
• Jonathan McGillivray: jonathan@resilientllp.com 

 
Further, in respect of our cost claim filed on November 25, 2020, we request that EGI make any 
outstanding cheques payable to “Resilient LLP”. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan McGillivray 
 
c. Bob Oliver, H2GO Canada 
 Janet Howard, Fasken 
 Regulatory Affairs, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
 David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP


